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Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board f;,g;:’ g;?:.éa ne
7" Floor - 4910 50™ Avenue .
P.O. Box 2130 o
Yellowknife, N.T. C ]
Yellowks OCT 13 2000
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Dear Janpeter: \

Thank you for your letter dated September 12, 2000 in relation to Paramount’s
application for a land use permit (file #MV2000A0041).

The Deh Gah Got’ie Dene Council along with the Ft. Providence Resource Management
Board would like to request a two week extension in order to fully analyze and respond to

the above noted application.

The application, Environmental Screening Report and Emergency Response Plans all
need to be reviewed in detail. There are also other documents such as the Impacts and
Benefits Agreement and Oil & Gas Development Plans which we have still not received
and/or reviewed. ‘

In addition to the many documents that need to be reviewed, we also recently lost our
Integrated Resource Management Planner to another organization. This position would
primarily be responsible for reviewing the application and responding. Because our
employee decided to move on, this has put us back a couple of weeks.

We hope to have all of our issues and concems dealt with in a couple of weeks and we
will respond no later than October 27, 2000. Please contact the undersigned should you

have any questions or concerns in this regard.

Sincerely,

{)@,,/.

Ronald Bonnetrouge, Chief
DGGDC





